From:

To: Joanna Vincent; Joanna Vincent
Subject: Twickenham Riverside
Date: 06 May 2023 08:42:17

Joanna, I fully support the Hopkins design for Twickenham Riverside. I believe it would
improve Twickenham as a place to live.

I fully support the council in implementing this project,
Regards,
Steve Ball
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